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June 5, 2020 
 

IHSAA Statement on Return-to-School Guidelines 
The Indiana High School Athletic Association, Inc. (IHSAA) is pleased that the COVID-19 Health and Safety Re-
Entry Guidance has been provided to Indiana schools today by the Governor’s Office and the Indiana Department 
of Education (IDOE). This guidance also includes a three-phased pathway for the return of education-based 
athletics which coincide with the previously scheduled first practice date for girls golf (July 31) and practice for 
all other fall sports (August 3). Girls golf contests are set to begin August 3 with all other sports contests to begin 
August 15. 
 
Over the next several weeks, the IHSAA will continue to serve our member schools in providing clarifications and 
further guidance for the safe return of athletic activities in our state. 
 
 
*** 
 
 
About the Indiana High School Athletic Association, Inc. (IHSAA) 
The IHSAA is a voluntary, not-for-profit organization that is self-supporting without the use of tax monies. Since its founding in 
1903, the Association’s mission has been to provide wholesome, educational athletics for the secondary schools of Indiana. Its 
412 member high schools - public, institutional, parochial and private – pay no annual membership fee or incur entry fees to play 
in the Association’s tournaments. A state tournament series is conducted annually in 22 sports, 10 for girls, 10 for boys and two 
co-ed (unified flag football and unified track and field). A 19-person board of directors, elected by member school principals, 
governs the organization. 
 

https://www.doe.in.gov/sites/default/files/news/june-5-class-document.pdf?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
https://www.doe.in.gov/sites/default/files/news/june-5-class-document.pdf?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=

